
 
 

Your Child’s Art Christmas Gift Fundraising Event  

Portal now open  

Recently your child designed a Christmas themed drawing in class and it has now been uploaded 

onto mychildsart website ready for you to view.   For any products bought via mychildsart with your 

child(ren)’s artwork, 20% commission will be paid to our School’s PTA as part of our fundraising 

efforts.   

There is an A5 leaflet going out in your child’s bookbag this week – you will need the username and 

password to access our school’s mychildsart portal: 

 

www.mychildsart.co.uk/order 

Username:  CoopersaleTheydon     Password:  PDXg86S2 

** Starting from 1st November, for 2 weeks only, there is a 10% discount that can be applied at 

checkout – please use the CoopersaleTheydon discount words during checkout.  

A wide ranges of gifts and cards are available to purchase (from £2.69 - all purchases are subject to 

P&P) which include: Christmas & Thank you cards; gift tags, wrapping paper, candles, jigsaws, tea 

towels, aprons, fridge magnets, mugs, water bottles, key rings, cushion covers & sweet jars and 

more….   

** There is also an option to upload your own personal photos to add to gifts as well as using your 

child’s art design. 

Please also share the code with grandparents and other family members who may wish to purchase 

products. 

Any queries, please contact mychildsart customer service in the first instance 01530 887650 or Emily 

(PTA) 07810 771 666. 

Thank you very much in advance for supporting this fundraising event – all money raised goes 

towards helping our children during their time at Coopersale and Theydon Garnon Primary School.  

 

 

http://www.mychildsart.co.uk/order


 
 
 

 

NB: 

• In order to view your child’s design, you type in their name and the drawing will show up. 

• If you have more than one child in the school, you can view more than one design and just 

select the image you want to use for each product. 

• When you go to the checkout to pay, it does prefer you to use paypal, but if you keep going 

through you get the option to pay by card 

• Remember you can upload your own photos and drawings in addition to your child’s 

Christmas drawing e.g. Christmas cards with the children’s drawings on and thank you cards 

with a photo that uploaded. 

 

Example of Christmas Cards from 2020. 

Your faithfully 

PTA Coopersale and Theydon Garnon Primary School 

 

Easyfundraising Website Reminder: 

A reminder please to use the easyfundraising website for raising funds for the school whilst you are 

doing your online shopping, particularly over the Christmas shopping period. If you haven’t 

registered yet, every time you shop online over 6,000 shops and sites will donate to us when you use 

easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself! 

These donations really mount up and make a BIG difference to us, so we’d really appreciate it if you 

could take a moment to sign up and support us. It’s completely FREE and only takes a moment. 

You can find our easyfundraising page at   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ctgcoe/?utm_campaign=raise-

more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=gs-e1  
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